
Cub Update
NEXT WEEK
September 13 - September 17 

 a note from  principal 
couture:

MONDAY: All Students Attend
TUESDAY: Normal Day

*PTO Meeting @ 7pm in CPS Library
(6ft. distancing and wearing masks will be expected.)

WEDNESDAY: FIRE DRILL @ 10:45am 
THURSDAY: Normal Day 
FRIDAY: Early Release Day @ 12:25pm

Hello Clemens Families,
My name is Mr. Nick Burnett and I am the P.E. Teacher for Blodgett Grade School and Clemens Primary.
Last year I began at Clemens in February as a long-term P.E. substitute teacher and I am excited to return this year 
and be the regular gym teacher.
Every student has P.E. every school day Monday through Thursday and no P.E. on Friday due to the early dismissal 
schedule.  It is important that students wear athletic shoes or running type shoes that support the ankle and cover 
the whole foot for safety.  Or they can keep a pair at school to change into before class.  If this is an issue please let 
me know.  In class we work on fundamental movement skills, sport skills, performing exercises, and cooperation 
games.  If you need to talk with me about anything feel free to email me at Nicholas.burnett@philomath.k12.or.us 
Thanks…
Mr. Nick Burnett
P.E. ROCKS!!

We are very excited to have our students here, in person, 
to start the 2021-2022 school year!  The past two days 
with kids have been terrific.  There have been giggles and 
smiles, and proclamations of "this was the best day ever", 
which is what we want to hear from our eager little 
learners!   

Next week we begin the official start of the school year with ALL STUDENTS IN 
PERSON.  You may have noticed that drop off/pick up can be challenging.  We 
thank you for your patience as we get the kids used to the routine.  With all 
students in attendance on Monday, you can anticipate an even longer wait time.  
This will quickly become faster once we get our students used to the routine 
and begin to recognize which car/parent belongs to which child.  Please be 
patient with us we ensure our students are getting where they need to go safely. 
**If you are changing pick-up plans for your child, please make sure you call 
the front office to notify us by 2:30pm.  For example, if your child typically rides 
the bus every day, but you decide to pick her up via car instead, you need to 
call us so we can make sure we have her with the car riders instead of the bus 
riders.   This will eliminate confusion and make pick-up time run a lot smoother 
and faster.  THANK YOU!

At this first meeting there will be discussion about the things parents want to see 
accomplished for the school year, as well as some general information about the 
Philomath PTO.  What fund-raisers do parents want to do?  How do parents want 
to spend the money in the account?  What events/activities/projects do parents 
want to do?   We hope to see you there!  Your input and involvement is very 
important to the continued success of the Philomath PTO.  Please bring another 
parent along with you.  :-)




